

Eclipse IDE Working Group - April 19, 2022

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of April 5, 2022 Meeting	Pradeep	5
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative (Weekly Minutes)	Sharon/Paul	5
Finalize - Chair and Secretary Seats for 2022	All	5
Update on Marketing of IDE WG Working Group One Year Anniversary (April 20th) (Story to Tell: Accomplishments, Call to Action, Get Involved...) see Epic here See Google Doc here	All	5
Update on Engagement Discussion (More commits, contributions, sponsors, members) See Epic here	All	10
Update on IDE Market Share 2017 Slides , see issue #5	Paul	5
Update SC members list	Pradeep	5
HiDPI issues in SWT	Johannes Matheis	10
Topics for Next Meeting (Martin - Minutes for next meeting) <ol style="list-style-type: none">1. Finalize Chair for 20222. Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative ((Weekly Minutes))3. Update from Ed4. Host a community call (2H of May or 1H of June)	All	5

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Pradeep Balachandran (IBM)** / Thomas Watson (IBM)
- **Sebastian Ratz (SAP)** / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)
- **Manuel Bork (Yatta)** / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- Mark Goodchild (Renasas)
- Abdul Rahiman Imran (Bosch)
- **Johannes Matheis (Vector)**

- **Martin Lippert (VMware - Participant Representative)**
- **Andrey Loskutov (Committer Member Representative)**

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)**
- Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)**
- **Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)**
- Shanda Giacconi (Eclipse Foundation)

Minutes

Approve Minutes of April 5th, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of April 5th 2022. Jonah moves and Martin seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of April 5th 2022 on April 22nd, 2022

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative (Weekly Minutes)

Paul provided an update.

Dev Effort #2 - Chromium

In discussions with Equo.

Pradeep pointed out that “we” want a fairly recent version of Chromium and that in the past the problem was too old a version.

Frederic has asked for review of related issue with Chromium, Frederic will email Pradeep so that Pradeep can follow up.

Dev Effort #3 - Dark mode fixes

ongoing discussions with someone with a proposal expected in coming days.

Dev Effort #1 - technical work is complete, payment is outstanding still

Finalize - Chair and Secretary Seats for 2022

We need to wait for Mark’s return for discussion of Chair part.

Pradeep opened floor for self-nominations. None were made.

Pradeep asked if we must have a Secretary - Paul points out that it is not part of the charter, so we can handle taking minutes as we see fit, as long as minutes are taken, approved and published.

We can take turns taking minutes.

What needs to go into minutes is a high level overview and result of decisions.

Martin volunteered to do minutes for next meeting (3rd May)

Update on Marketing of IDE WG Working Group One Year Anniversary

Tomorrow (20 April) is 1 year anniversary.

No remaining action items on here. Mike will publish the blog on 26 April.

Update on Engagement Discussion

Epic: <https://gitlab.eclipse.org/groups/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/steering-committee/-/epics/10>

Johannes asks for video/slides from last EclipseCon about “explain in a story how to become a commiter” from the epic. Pradeep will find out and post a link in the epic.

Paul to ask/look into if Wayne’s past slides on becoming a commiter are available to leverage.

(Over the course of the meeting Wayne replied to Paul and shared this link

<https://www.eclipse.org/projects/training/>)

Paul points out that there are lots of links on eclipse.org/ that are specifically Eclipse IDE related. Especially footer links on every single page in the Eclipse Foundation.

Johannes will do a review of pages and submit issues of what needs to be changed.

Additional notes/comments on this topic made directly in the epic.

There is a community day - the EF (Paul) highly recommends all WGs take up the option. One option is to have a steering committee meeting at community day.

Update on IDE Market Share 2017 Slides, see issue #5

#5: <https://gitlab.eclipse.org/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/steering-committee/program-plan/-/issues/5>

Slides have been updated to be WG internal use only (these slides were EF board confidential slides from 2017)

Intention is to have this be public information as part of the evangelisation.

Update SC members list

<https://gitlab.eclipse.org/groups/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/steering-committee/-/wikis/Eclipse-IDE-Working-Group-Steering-Committee>

Action: all links to Eclipse Profile.

As a reference see <https://jakarta.ee/committees/steering/>

HiDPI issues in SWT

Johannes shared a slide showing some of the scaling problems. Lots of problems with HiDPI, especially in multiple monitor situations.

Vector is willing to fix/work to fix it, but the open question is who to coordinate with?

Pradeep to try to facilitate meeting between key SWT committers and Vector.

Please file bugs in <https://github.com/eclipse-platform/eclipse.platform.swt>

Topics for Next Meeting

Pradeep filled in the “Topic for Next Meeting” in the table above.
